
 

CITY COUNCIL AGENDA 
REPORT 

 

TO: Kate Thunstrom, City Administrator 

FROM: Paul Carpenter, Public Works Director 

SUBJECT: Dust Control Maintenance 

DATE: April 21, 2025 
  

OVERVIEW: 

The City has identified certain high-volume gravel roads.  The spraying of calcium chloride 
helps us maintain these roads during the summer months keeping the dust to a minimum.  
Dust control is routine maintenance and is budgeted yearly. 

 

 

ACTION TO BE CONSIDERED: 

Council to authorize the acceptance of the low bid from NSI Inc. in the amount of $1.64 per 
gallon. 

 

 

 

BUDGET IMPLICATION: 

Dust control maintenance will be paid for out of the Street Fund (405). 

 

 

Attachments: 

 NSI Inc. Quote 

 Knife River Quote 


